
 
 

From: ketan shah   
Sent: Saturday, April 13, 2024 8:11 PM 
To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Application # A-2024-0096 
 
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

 
Hello  
I live at 50 Vespahills Cres Brampton. I support an application # A-2024-0096. Please give the 
permission. 
Regards  
Ketan Shah  
 


